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Dear Claire
 
The following provides a response to your directions in Minute #2 dated 13 December 2022
relating to Plan Change 17 to the Waipa District Plan (PC17).
 
On behalf of my clients, collectively referred to as the Hautapu Landowners Group, I can confirm
that they are willing to participate in a pre-hearing meeting in February 2023 to discussion the
options outlined in paragraph 3 of your Minute #2. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you regarding a suitable time and place to hold the pre-hearing
meeting in February 2023. 
 
Regards
 

Mark Chrisp
Partner
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